
 

Tuesday & Sunday 

Lunch:  11:00am-5:00pm 

No Dinner Service 

Bar:  10:00am-8:00pm 

Wednesday-Saturday 

Lunch:  11:00am-5:00pm 

Dinner:  5:00pm-8:00pm 

Bar:  10:00am-8:00pm 

Course/Range Hours: 

Course:  Tuesday-Sunday:  8:00am-
Dark.  Range will close 1 hour before 
sunset on Tuesday & Thursday-
Saturday.  Wednesday & Sunday, 
close at 4:00pm. 

Prime Rib Night 

No Prime Rib 
Night in February 

 

 

Daddy      
Daughter        

Date Knight 

Saturday,         
February 5th 

6:00pm 

 

 

Super Bowl      
TO GO 

Sunday,           
February 13th  

More information 
inside. 

Special Notes 

February Dining Room Hours  

 

Fayetteville Country Club 

February 2022 

Newsletter 

90 Day Notice Required for All Resignations! 
Please note Section 9.8.1 of our Bylaws regarding Resignation:  All              
resignations from the Club shall be in writing to the Secretary and shall 
not be accepted until all dues and obligations of such member have 
been paid.  All members must give ninety (90) day notice of their     
intention to resign from the Club. 
 

FCC is Not Reciprocal with other Country Clubs!                                                                 
We do not have a reciprocal agreement with other country clubs.  
Clubs are not able to charge fees back to FCC and then bill your     
member account directly.  Please note this if you are planning to   
travel to other clubs. 



2022 Board of Directors 

President 

Keith Westmoreland 

Vice President 

Casey Yates 

Treasurer 

Craig McCollough 

Secretary 

Missy Tiller 

Past President 

William Douglas 
 

Directors 

Ulrika Belline  

Steven Bertram 

Larry Bittle 

J.C. DeLeon 

Jason Gilbert 

Courtney Lindsay 

Mika McFadden 

Brian Mollner  

Club News:   
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Golf & Greens: 
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We hope everyone is doing well and staying safe!  We 

are currently gearing up for a great 2022 golf season.   

 

Please take note of the dates on the 2022 Tournament 

Schedule attached in the newsletter email and         

remember there may be changes throughout the year.  

We are looking forward to a great season with many 

events on the schedule.   

 

Parents, we are currently working on our Junior Golf 

programs for the 2022 season and will have that       

information to you ASAP.  Registration for PGA Jr. 

League will open on February 15, 2022 at             

PGAJrLeague.com.  When you search for the FCC 

team, you will need to use code FCC 2022 to access 

the team.  Please call the FCC Golf Shop with any 

questions you may have.  We will have more            

information about this year’s season coming out soon.    

 

New merchandise will be showing up the end of    

February.  Come by the golf shop to check it out!   

 

We look forward to seeing all of you on the course! 

 

All the best, Bill Agler & Brian Rich  



Happy February!  We have been off to a great start this year.  I 

would like to thank everyone who continue to come out and   

support your food and beverage service here at the Club.  The 

culinary staff and I appreciate the support.  Our primary goal is 

and always will be providing our Members the best food and   

beverage service possible. 

As I prepare this, we began offering Family To Go Meals this 

week.  Our goal is to provide an efficient/cost effective option to 

our Membership.  It is a fast-paced world we live in and         

convenience is always a good option.  If you are on the email list, 

you will receive an email each week with more info.  You can  

also view the weekly menu on our Instagram page, 

@fayettevillecountryclub.  We will also post the menus thru out 

the club. 

Weekly Specials!!!!  Yes, weekly specials are a hit and thank 

you!!!.  We appreciate the support and hope this will continue to 

bring our Members to the club for a more creative dining         

experience.  Preparing these specials requires more timely     

preparedness and often difficult to predict how busy we are each 

night.  When possible, please call ahead of time to make a     

reservation.  It sure does assist with productivity and making sure 

both front and back house are prepared. 

I am working on new menus for our regular a la carte lunch and 
dinner service.  Please know that we will do our best to provide 
something for everyone.  We will experiment with some items, 
add some items, and remove some items.  Please know that 
feedback is essential!  Email me at chef@fayettevillecc.com.  Do 
not hesitate to contact me with any feedback.  
 

Lastly, again, I want to thank everyone for welcoming me to the 
Club.  It has been a great start and words cannot express my   
excitement.   
 

Executive Chef Ryan Clelland   

Food & Beverage:   
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Food & Beverage:  Super Bowl To Go Menu 
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February 2022 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  
 

1 2 3 4 
 

 

 

5 

Daddy 
Daughter 

Date Knight 

6 

 

7 

Club & 
Course 
Closed 

8 

 

9 

 

10 

 

11 

  

 

12 

 

13 

Super Bowl 
To Go       

Orders 

14 

Club & 
Course 
Closed 

15 

 

16 

 

 

17 

 

18 

 

19 

 

20 

 

21 

Club & 
Course 
Closed 

22 

 

23 

 

24 

 

25 

 

26 

 

27 

 
 

28 
 

Club & 
Course 
Closed 

 

 
 

 

    
 

 

Fayetteville Country Club 
3335 S. Country Club Drive 

Fayetteville, AR 72701 
fayettevillecc.com  

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram:                                                               
Search Fayetteville Country Club 

Accounting:  479.443.4144 / Dining & To Go:  479.443.3535 
Events & Membership:  479.443.3131 / Pro Shop:  479.442.5112 


